Re: Lake Steward Sign Recognizes Green Lake’s Sue Hage at Lake Owners Meeting Ja

From: Forester, Jeff (jeff@mnlakesandrivers.org)
To: suehage@aol.com
Cc: gordon_haubenschild@yahoo.com; kayla@mnlakesandrivers.org; danhowardnow@gmail.com; delvacinst@gmail.com; judy@mnlakesandrivers.org; bheitkamp@mnwcd.org

Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 at 09:40 AM CDT

Wonderful words Sue - thank you.

Since you have been doing this work on Green Lake for such a long time, | wanted to get your view of an issue. Obviously, in our second year, the majority of folks taking the Lake Steward a
Is there a strategy you have found that begins to bring in people whose shore is already degraded, and they must do some work to restore it.

Be well and congrats on all of your excellent work.

Jeff

On Tue, Jun 28, 2022 at 9:26 AM <suehage@aol.com> wrote:

Hi all!

Thank you so very much for the kind words and for this awesome recognition!!

It has been a learning process over the past six years of working on restoring the Green Lake shoreline but we have successfully found solutions that work (on our round, water-level fluct

We look forward to displaying the sign amongst the beautiful density of flowers and plants along the shore. When you anchor the shore and plant the right plants, it's amazing what natur

We are grateful that we got on board with the Lakeshore Restoration project that initially started in 2016. We have learned so much and we have been able to work side-by-side with GLI

We are especially grateful to Gordon and Dan, and the Isanti SWCD for the tremendous amount of effort and hours you have all put in to lead, educate and encourage our community in 1

Thank you again!

Sue Hage

From: Forester, Jeff <jeff@mnlakesandrivers.org>

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 5:59 PM

To: Gordon Haubenschild <gordon_haubenschild@yahoo.com>

Cc: Kayla Hanke <kayla@mnlakesandrivers.org>; Sue Hage <suehage@aol.com>; Dan Howard <danhowardnow@gmail.com>; Del Smith <delvacinst@gmail.com>; Judy Corrigan <jud

Subject: Re: Lake Steward Sign Recognizes Green Lake’s Sue Hage at Lake Owners Meeting &g

That is wonderful Gordon. Thank you for sharing, and for all of the great work you do.\

Onward and upward together,

Jeff

On Mon, Jun 27, 2022 at 5:06 PM Gordon Haubenschild <gordon_haubenschild@yahoo.com> wrote:

Kayla,

Sue Hage was recognized at our Annual Lake Owners GLID Meeting for her lake shore restoration advocacy, their efforts on their shoreline project, and then sharing their learning prc

She spoke to the lake owners encouraging all the be good lake stewards.

(Sue, Dan, and Del are our Lake Restoration team. All spoke at our GLID meeting )



I announce the Sue and family will receive the Minnesota Lakes and Rivers Lake Steward sign.

Sue’s family’s lakeshore is a great model meeting the suggested criteriav’

GLID wants to show support for MLR’s program. Presentation included mentioning valuable information that Green Lake has used, then promoted on our website, and now continue er

This appreciation to MLR was demonstrated by giving this extra Lake Steward Sign recognition.

And of course, continue our donationsv'

Sue said she will proudly display her new MLR Lake Steward sign alongside their Green Lake Restoration sign the family earlier earned §d

We will do a presentation with pictures when her sign arrivesv' Sue will probably provide some quotes too.

Thank you Kayla for helping make the sign happen for Sue.

ﬁnd of course, to Sue and family for being a Lake Steward!
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Hope,

Gordon Haubenschild
And Green Lake Restoration Team
507-259-7097

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone

Jeff Forester
Executive Director, MN Lakes and Rivers Advocates

952-854-1317

"What I have desired to do is to make the people ... realize that the most important office, and the one which all of us can and should fill, is that of private citizen. The duties |
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